
Installation procedure for HT Basic for Windows

The following procedures are for installation of the 8510 Specifications
and Performance Verification Software P/N 08510-10033 with TransEra HT
Basic for Windows. The procedures were developed for a PC using the
Microsoft Windows NT operating system, but should be similar for other
Windows operating systems.

Procedure for TransEra HT Basic for Windows 7.4 or 8.3

1. Install HT Basic for Windows 7.4 or 8.3.

2. Using Windows NT Explorer, go to the C:\Program Files\HTBwinxx
directory (where xx is the version number). Copy the file HTBwin.exe and
then paste the copy into the same directory. Rename the copy to
HPBASIC.exe. Note that HPBASIC must be in upper case letters. Close the
Exploring window.

3. Install 8510 Specifications and Performance Verification Software P/N
08510-10033.

The 8510 Specifications and Performance Verification Software is now
ready to configure for use. If you are installing HT Basic for Windows
8.2 it will be necessary to perform the additional steps below due to a
bug in version 8.2.

Procedure for TransEra HT Basic for Windows 8.2

Install HT Basic for Windows 8.2 and 8510 Specifications and Performance
Verification Software P/N 08510-10033 using the steps in the procedure
above. After installation, perform the additional steps below:

4. Right click on Start and select Explore. In the Exploring window,
double click on Programs, then HP 8510. Right click on Specs and
Verification and select Properties.

5. Select the Shortcut tab. In the Target field delete the "-geometry
80x25+100+100" switch statement from the command line. Select Apply and
then OK. Close the Exploring window.

6. Click on Start, select Programs, select HP 8510, and then click on
Spec8510. After the program starts, resize the Basic window to make it
larger so the complete program can be seen, then exit the program to
close the window. Restart the Specs and Verification program and the
Basic window will now open in the larger size. This step may be repeated
as necessary so the Specs and Verification program will be properly
displayed.

The 8510 Specifications and Performance Verification Software is now
ready to configure for use.


